

Mrs. Cole's Class



12 Sept. 19

Happy Thursdayl We made it through a full 4 days of Preschooll Yeahill

This week we got out paint and had a great time painting big beautiful pictures! They will be on display after Friday in the hallway. Check them out!

We also started talking about apples. We sampled a slice of red, green, and yellow apples and then voted on our favorite ones. Ask your preschooler what their favorite was! And we found out we have 20 friends in our class!

We talked about and recognized everyone's first letter of their name. L is our most popular letter for names! This week we just looked at them and helped everyone recognize their own letter. We can recognize them, but not quite always say what that letter is. If you would want to reinforce this at home I would appreciate it! The more exposure the better!

Public Health came in on Tuesday and brushed fluoride on our teeth. Our next visit from them will be January 2.

Thank you, JP, for bringing snack this week! And thank you, Celine, for birthday cakel

This coming week on Tuesday we will be having our vision checked by Grant Wood.

Emery is bringing our snack this week, tool

I will be placing the Scholastic book order tomorrow, so if you didn't get it turned in online, please do so! Or email me/text me and let me know you are bringing a paper copy on Monday and I will wait. Thank you to those that did place your online order!

Have a great weekend! Nicole Stoutner